
 

Do you want Naperville to say no to 
recreational marijuana stores?  

 Join us this Saturday, August 31, 10 am, Central 
Park, 104 E. Benton Avenue, Naperville (behind 
the Y).  
 

 Heading out of town this weekend? You can send 
an email to the entire City Council and the Mayor 
at once with this address: council@naperville.il.us 
Couldn’t be easier! 
 

 Come to the pre-Council Meeting Rally Tuesday, 
Sept. 3rd, 6 - 7 pm at the Dandelion Fountain.  

 
 Like us on Facebook: Opt Out Naperville 

 

 Use our hashtag #OptOutNaperville 
 

 

 


